
Fri.,  Sept. 28  Art Club (4th-8th) 3:00 - 5:00 

Mon. - Thurs. Oct.1 - 4  Parent Teacher Conferences 

Fri. Oct. 5  In-service Day  - No School 

Tues. Oct. 9  PA Meeting  -  6:30  

Sat. Oct. 13   Virtus training at POP  9:00 a.m. 

Sat. Oct. 20   Flea Market  

Thurs. Nov. 1  All Saints Day  -  No School 

Fri. Nov. 2  Lifetouch Picture Retake Day 

Fri. Nov. 9   1st Trimester Ends 

    —————————————————— 

TUITION                                                                        

Just a reminder that September tuition is past due.    

Payments are due by the 20th of each month and can 

be dropped in the locked mailbox on the porch anytime. 

Payments may also be sent in with your student and giv-

en to the teacher.  Mrs. Papakirk is happy to have you 

stop in the office as well. 

UPCOMING DATES                                                              

Here are a few important dates so you can plan ahead. 

Christmas Concert Notre Dame Academy, Dec 12
th
 at 7 pm 

First Reconciliation for 2
nd 

/ 7
th
/ 8

th
 
  
grade – Friday, Jan. 18

th
    

at 1:30 

Confirmation for 7
th 

/
  
8

th
 graders – Tuesday, Jan. 22

nd
 at         

7 p.m.  

First Communion for 2
nd

 graders – Sunday, May 5
th
 at 9 a.m.   

LIFETOUCH PICTURE RETAKE DAY                              

Lifetouch will be here again on Friday, November 2nd 

for any picture retakes.                            

OPEN HOUSE                                                                  

Open House will be held on Sunday, November 4th from 

12:30 to 2:30. Please tell friends and family to come! 

ST. JOHN FESTIVAL                                                     

Don’t forget to turn in your raffle tickets for St. John’s 

Turkey Festival which is November 18.  Each year we 

support the festival because St. John’s plays a big part 

in supporting our school.  Since St. John Church owns  

the building, the insurance and major repairs can be 

quite costly.  Please support this endeavor. 

RAFFLE TICKETS - OUT OF UNIFORM                                          

If your child has sold 5 or more raffle tickets, they can be 

out of uniform, this Friday, September 28th.  

VIRTUS RSVP                                                                          

Prince of Peace will host Virtus training on Saturday, 

October 13th at 9:00 am in our auditorium. If you plan on 

attending, please email Mrs. Papakirk by Oct. 1st. 

FALL FLEA MARKET                                                         

Our annual Fall Flea Market will be held on Saturday, 

October 20.  We need your help!  Please clean out your 

closets and donate items to the flea market.  You can 

help by:  volunteering to help unpack, display and price 

items (October 16 - 19 during the hours of 8 am - 3 pm); 

working during the Saturday Flea Market (7 a.m. - 1 

p.m); and cleaning up on Sunday, October 21 from 10 

am - 1 pm.  Please ask your family and friends to donate 

to or shop at the flea market.  Also, it would be great if 

you could post information about our flea market on so-

cial media.   Thanks for your support! 

BY-LAWS PROJECT                                                            

The Parent Association is in the process of recruiting 

volunteers to help re-write the bylaws for our school’s 

PA.  If you are interested and would like to help, please 

contact Heidi Overwine at  heidi.overwine@gmail.com. 

PICK UP TIME                                                                       

Just a reminder when picking up your children, to either 

park in the street and walk over to pick them up or park 

in our school lot. If you do park in the school lot, please 

wait until all children are dismissed and in their cars be-

fore you move out.                                                           

PARENT ASSOCIATION MEETING                                    

The next PA meeting will be held on October 9th at 6:30 

in the auditorium.  

SAVE THE DATE                                                      

Preparations are underway for Winterfest, which will be 

held on Saturday, January 26 This event provides much 

needed financial support for our school. If anyone has 

leads for sponsorship opportunities or donations of silent 

auction items, let Barb Fritz (bfritz1@zoomtown.com) or 

Lena Merritt (lenagirl1313@yahoo.com) know.  
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